
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 

  
  

 

February 16, 2023  

Dr. Greg South, Interim President  

North Idaho College 
1000 West Garden Avenue  

Coeur d’Alene, Idaho 83814  

Dear President South:  

This letter is to inform you that the date of the Special Visit has been rescheduled to April 26-27, 2023. In order to  

allow North Idaho College more time to complete the required self-evaluation report addressing the Eligibility  

Requirements and Standards identified in the February 9, 2023 letter, we have also changed the submission date  

to March 31, 2023. Please load the self-evaluation report and any associated attachments to the Box folder your  

ALO has been provided access to.  

Please acknowledge the two date changes for our records. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do  

not hesitate to contact your NWCCU Liaison, Dr. Ron Larsen, Senior Vice President.  

Sincerely,  

Sonny Ramaswamy  

President  

cc:  Greg McKenzie, Chair, Board of Trustees  

Steve Kurtz, ALO  

Ron Larsen, NWCCU Liaison  

Mellissa Thoreson, Director of Institutional Evaluation  

8060 165th Ave NE, Suite 200 | Redmond, WA 98052 | www.nwccu.org  

https://nwcommission-my.sharepoint.com/personal/rlarsen_nwccu_org/Documents/Desktop/www.nwccu.org
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